
WALSH BOAT LANDING 
PUBLIC MEETING 

Your input is needed!
The Austin Parks and Recreation Department recognizes the current 
commercial and recreational boat user access and site conflicts at 
Walsh Boat Landing. Capacity issues at this facility have created the 
need to look at how access at the dock can be safely and efficiently 
managed for all dock users. At this time, a conceptual site plan has 
been created as a solution to the issues identified at the docks and 
ramps.  The purpose of this meeting is to present the conceptual site 
plan and the proposed use of the facility by recreational and 
commercial boat users.

Several focus group sessions were previously held with public and 
commercial stakeholders on the issue of space and access at Walsh 
Boat Landing. The goal of these meetings was to find a way to provide 
equal and efficient access at the dock for all of our users.

An initial public meeting was held in October 2015 to present key 
finding of the site analysis and potential improvement options.  At 
this time a conceptual site plan has been created as a solution to 
capacity issues identified at the dock.

Tuesday
April 19, 2016 
6:30–7:30 pm 

Lion’s Golf Couse 
Club House

2901 Enfield Road
Austin, TX 78703

Contact:
Rey Hernadndez 
(512) 974-9464

For additional information about the project, visit:
www.austintexas.gov/department/walsh-boat-landing

The City of Austin is proud to 
comply with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act.   If you require 
assistance for participation in our 
programs or use of our facilities, 
please call (512) 974-6700.




